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This is a ridiculous bill to even propose. We are going backwards. Kotek was 

supposed to take care of all the camping and now you want to make it okay? We are 

enabling homelessness and camping. No one is going to support such a bill. It’s 

laughable and Kotek and our mayor need to do their jobs. They promise so many 

things then bills like this get proposed and it’s a slap in the face to Oregonians who 

work hard to constantly enable people who don’t. I DO NOT APPROVE OF THIS 

BILL!!!!!!!!!!!! 


